Sanchez, Rodzandra (COE)

From: Perez, Martha D. (COE)

Sent: Monday, September 30, 2019 12:20 PM
To: David Bradley

Cc: Sanchez, Rodzandra (COE)

Subject: RE: INQ 19-84

Mr. Bradley,

Correction, this is INQ 19-85.

Thank you.

Martha D. Perez

Staff Attorney

MIAMI-DADE COUNTY COMMISSION ON ETHICS & PUBLIC TRUST
19 West Flagler St. Suite 820

Miami, FL 33130

(305)350-0656

PEREZMD@miamidade.gov

This email and any attachments are for the exclusive and confidential use of the intended recipient(s). If you are not an intended recipient, please do not read,
distribute or take action in reliance upon this message. If you have received this in error, please notify me immediately by return email and promptly delete
this message and its attachments from your computer.Miami-Dade County is a public entity subject to Florida’s public record laws. Any communication with
this office, including e-mail messages, could be considered a public record subject to disclosure.

From: David Bradley <David@EPOCACORP.com>

Sent: Thursday, September 26, 2019 3:15 PM

To: Perez, Martha D. (COE) <Martha.Perez2@miamidade.gov>

Cc: Arrojo, Jose (COE) <Jose.Arrojo@miamidade.gov>; Murawski, Michael P. (COE)
<Michael.Murawski@miamidade.gov>; Diaz-Greco, Gilma M. (COE) <Gilma.Diaz-Greco@miamidade.gov>; Turay, Radia
(COE) <Radia.Turay@miamidade.gov>; Sanchez, Rodzandra (COE) <Rodzandra.Sanchez@miamidade.gov>

Subject: Re: INQ 19-84

EMAIL RECEIVED FROM EXTERNAL SOURCE.

Ms. Peres, Thank you for the quick response. I will forward this to MIAMI Beach and see where we land.

Sent from my iPhone

On Sep 26, 2019, at 2:21 PM, Perez, Martha D. (COE) <Martha.Perez2(@miamidade.gov> wrote:

Dear Mr. Bradley,

Thank you for contacting the Miami-Dade Commission on Ethics & Public Trust and requesting
guidance. Attached is INQ 19-84 addressing your question. Please do not hesitate to contact us if you
have any questions of if we may be of further assistance.



Cordially,

Martha D. Perez

Staff Attorney

MIAMI-DADE COUNTY COMMISSION ON ETHICS & PUBLIC TRUST
19 West Flagler St. Suite 820

Miami, FL 33130

(305)350-0656

PEREZMD@miamidade.gov

This email and any attachments are for the exclusive and confidential use of the intended recipient(s). If you are not an intended
recipient, please do not read, distribute or take action in reliance upon this message. If you have received this in error, please notify me
immediately by return email and promptly delete this message and its attachments from your computer.Miami-Dade County is a public
entity subject to Florida’s public record laws. Any communication with this office, including e-mail messages, could be considered a
public record subject to disclosure.
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